
15 – 16 April 2019 

The meeting of the steering committee was held at VetAgroSup Lyon. The participants of the meeting 

were greeted by the general director of VetAgroSup Mme Emanuelle Soubeyran. She highlighted the 

importance of the international cooperation for the school and mentioned that this project is based on 

the previous cooperation with Ukrainian institutions in the field of veterinary medicine and laboratory 

practice 

The questions discussed at the meeting:  report of the project activities during the period December 

2018 – April 2019, preparation of the mid-term report, mid-term quality report, work on the 

development of the project web-portal and distance courses content, work plan for the next period 

April – October 2019, summary of the work done on the manual and continuation of the work according 

to the plan, launching of the students training au EU partner institutions. 

 



 

 



 

 


